Dear Families, 

The staff of the Center for Child and Adolescent Health is aware that rising costs often affect the health of our patients, particularly the cost of utility service.  In order to help each family in our large practice of over 30,000 patients, we have developed a way to better assist you with your requests for medical certifications to prevent utility shut offs. 

We are committed to helping all of our patients access resources to prevent utility shut offs.  Medical certifications provide short-term prevention but are only available if the patient meets certain criteria.
Attached you will find a packet of information that includes information about PGW, PECO, and the Philadelphia Water Department. Each utility has its own guidelines for assistance with utility bills, so please review each sheet. Whether your request was approved or denied by your doctor, these resources will be useful. 

Your request for a medial certification was  ( approved ( denied for the following reason:

( your child has a medical condition that will be at increased risk of being aggravated by  a utility shut off or failure to restore service.
( your child does not have a medical condition that will be at increased risk of being aggravated by a utility shut off or failure to restore service.
( your child’s doctor is unable to certify a medical condition because your child has either, missed too many appointments or is delayed in his/her care.  Your request will be reviewed again after an appointment is scheduled.  
If you have a shut off notice and need assistance paying the balance of your utility bill, you can contact USEF, the Utility Emergency Services Fund, at 215-972-5170 to find out if you are eligible for assistance and how to contact your local program office. 
The social worker in your clinic will be happy to provide you with financial counseling to assist in better money management. There is also an organization, Consumer Credit Counseling Services of the Delaware Valley, that provides this type of counseling, as well as workshops, more information is included in the packet.
Please contact the Social Worker for your child’s practice if you need further assistance.   
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